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December 21, 2020

Miyazaki International College Faculty and Staff

Miyazaki International College Students

Miyazaki International University

President Keiko Yamashita

Currently, the number of patients with new coronavirus infection is once again increasing nationwide, and the
third wave of infection is spreading at a tremendous rate. Fortunately, we do not have any infected people at our

College, thanks to your moderate behavior.

Since the beginning of fall semester. MIC has strived to conduct face-to-face classes so that our students can
regain as much of a semblance of normal college life as possible. However, given that we are in an environment
where many people gather, there is a risk of outbreaks if care is not taken. In order to continue face-to-face
classes, we strongly urge each member of the College to take the utmost care not to spread infection and to

continue act in moderation.

As | have said repeatedly, | would like to ask all students, faculty and staff to cooperate in avoiding unnecessary
and unurgent outings, avoiding the Three Cs, wearing masks, washing hands and gargling regularly to avert the
possibility of infection. In the coming weeks, you will likely have opportunities to dine with family and friends during
the year-end and New Year holidays. Some of you may also need to use public transportation to return home.

Please take the utmost care.

Even during the year-end and New Year holidays, please continue to do your best to measure your temperature
and take other measures to maintain and manage your health, and if you develop symptoms such as fever, please
consult a medical institution without delay and contact the administrative office of the College to inform us of your
condition. In addition, classes will resume from January 7th. If possible, please return to Miyazaki three days in

advance to prepare.
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